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On the back of this newsletter is the calendar for 2020 / 21 for your information.


END OF AUTUMN TERM
Just a reminder that we break up on Friday 18th December at 1.30pm for the Christmas holiday and return to school on Tuesday 5th January, ready to begin the first half of the Spring Term.  

TAKE ONE BOOK
Our new theme for the second half of the Autumn term is ‘Take One Book’ and each year group has chosen a different book to explore.  We have recently sent out copies of the curriculum information booklet for parents setting out what your child will be learning in the run up to Christmas, linked to our theme.  You can also access these booklets via our website.

COVID-19 GUIDANCE
As you will be aware, the Prime Minister announced on Saturday that we would be entering a period of tightening of restrictions resulting in a Lockdown from Thursday 5th November.  School will continue to be open for all pupils and we please ask that you continue to respect the procedures we have in place.  This means adhering to social distancing guidance both within the school grounds and outside as you are entering and leaving.  We are also operating a drop / collect and go so ask that you leave the premises as soon as you have dropped off / collected your child.  Also, we have been made aware of cars being parked inconsiderately, and sometimes unsafely, around the school site and ask that you please park considerately and within permitted areas.  We have informed our local PCSO of our concerns and the police will carry out spot checks of the site perimeter to ensure road markings are being adhered to keep everyone safe.

AUTUMN IS HERE!
Now the Autumn weather is upon us, please could you ensure your child brings a coat to school every day as we try to let the children out for some fresh air at playtimes and lunchtimes unless the weather really is too bad to venture out in! 
HEALTHY EATING
We are currently working hard towards achieving the Healthy Schools Gold Award. As part of our work we would like your support in encouraging the children to have healthy fruit / vegetable snacks [no chocolate or crisps please] and, where possible, having water rather than drinks containing sugar in their water bottles.
 
CHILDREN IN NEED
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will once again be supporting Children in Need on Friday 13th November.  We have decided to have a PJ day so children are asked to come to school wearing their pyjamas / dressing gowns and we ask that everyone brings in a donation of £1 towards this worthwhile cause.  As it is becoming increasingly cold outside, please ensure that your child has warm outer layers to put on for playtime and lunchtime.  We look forward to seeing everyone dressed down!  

AFTERSCHOOL CLUBS
Our After School clubs are now up and running and the last club will be on Tues 1st Dec from 3.10-4pm.  If your child will not be staying for their club, please let us know either by telephone or by letter so we can update our registers.

PHOTOGRAPHER
Our photographer will be in school on Wed 11th November to take individual photos of pupils. Due to current restrictions, he will be unable to take photos of siblings together on this occasion.

FORTHCOMING EVENTS
Wed 11th Nov – Individual photos
Fri 13th Nov – Children in Need
Tues 17th Nov – Whole School nasal flu vaccinations
Fri 18th Dec – School closes for Christmas Holidays
Tues 5th Jan – Children return to school for the Spring Term
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